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July 30, 2024 

Dear Pennsbury Community, 

We are pleased to announce that the district is hosting the 2nd Annual Start School "Write" for Pennsbury 

students and families who would benefit from FREE back-to-school haircuts and school supplies.  

Event Details 

• What: Start School "Write" 

• When: Monday, August 26, 2024, 2:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

• Where: Village Park Elementary School (75 Unity Drive, Levittown, PA, 19054)  

Please click here to RSVP for this FREE event!  

Donations of any size are also welcome to help support this initiative. Any contributions received will go directly 

toward helping students and families in our community. Financial donations can be sent to Pennsbury Kids, a 

501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, through Venmo @pennsburykids (Please note that the donation is for Start 

School "Write"). An Amazon Wish List has also been created if you would prefer to donate school supplies. Items 

will be shipped directly to Village Park Elementary School (75 Unity Drive, Levittown, PA 19054).  

If you have any questions, please email Pennsbury social worker Noelle Murphy. 

Sincerely, 

 

The Pennsbury School District 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Recognizing our proud traditions and diverse community, the Pennsbury School District prepares all students 

to become creative, ethical, and critical thinkers for lifelong success in a global society. 
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